From: -

To: City Council

Subject: Senior center

Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 2:14:18 PM

Sent from my iPad.  Council Member. 1 have heard a rumor, that you maybe intending to end your support of
our Sebastopol Senior Center. In this time when our world seems to be turning upside down, I can’t believe you
would do this to the most vulnerable and deserving members of our community. We who contributed year after year
to all things good in Sebastopol. It seems we are now because of ageism being punished. WHY.? Again I say





